
 

This week in Reception 

June 7th - 11th  2021 

                     
 

          Other Areas of Learning     
       

Our walk to Binley Road for the Traffic Survey was very exciting. 
The children walked safely with their partners in their hi-vis jackets, giving them 

an opportunity to develop their understanding of road safety. 
They were very excited counting the different vehicles, shouting out what they 
were seeing so the adults could keep a tally. Back at school, we compared the 
numbers of the different vehicle types, and the results for the different groups. 

 
We have looked at different forms of transport and thinking about where they 

travel, so that we could sort them into groups. 
 

The children have also made a transport card for the special day coming up on 
the 20th June!! 

 
 

 

Mathematics  
 

Children have practised counting in 2s, 5s and 10s, using 
money as a context. 

We have also used our mathematical skills for our traffic 
survey. We had to count to some quite big numbers, especially 

for the cars and vans! 
 

 

Literacy  
 

This week children have revised some of the trickier digraphs in 
pairs, for example ‘ai’ and ‘oi’, ‘er’ and ‘or’, ‘ar’ and ‘ur’. 

They have played a variety of games as well as practising how 
to write words that have these sounds in them. 

We have started our new topic – Are We There Yet? 


